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Subj: Petition againast the sale of the Green Space by Sandy Lane and Brampton Road
Date: 08/09/2015 16:05:21 GMT Daylight Time

From:

To: Julia.Cleary@newcastle-staffs.qov.uk, Geoff. Durham@newcastle-staffs.gov.uk

CC: iohn.seligren@newcastle-staffs.gov.uk

Dear Julia,

I would like to submit a petition of circa 552 names under the Council's Petition Scheme. This relates to the
council's policy to sell green space and states:

"We, the undersigned, request that Newcastle Borough Council recognises the community use of the
parkland by the junction of Sandy Lane and Brampton Road. We call on the council to preserve it in its
entirety as public open space."

The petition has well over 200 signatures from the May Bank Ward, enough to trigger a Full Council
Debate.

This email notification (and a paper copy of the petition delivered to you at the Civic Offices tomorrow
morning) meets the 10 working days notification required for a Full Council Debate to take place on 23rd
September 2015.

Please can you acknowledge this email and confirm this is in order.

Regards, Simon Tagg

Councillor for May Bank Ward
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